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UTFA Election Announcement
March 15, 2022

Dear Colleagues, 

The period for nominating candidates for the position of the President of UTFA has now ended. There are
two nominees: Renan Levine and Terezia Zorić. As a result, there will be an election.

The President of UTFA is directly elected by the members of the Association. We will be using an online
voting system, as we have for past elections. You will be receiving an email early next week with detailed
voting instructions. Please note that the voting period will begin on Wednesday, March 23, 2022, and
will end on Tuesday, April 5, 2022, at 5:00 p.m. Note also that online ballots often roll out rather than
appear in all members’ inboxes at the same moment. Reminders will be sent at intervals of three to five
days to those who have not yet voted.  

The candidates' statements appear on the Presidential Election web page, for which there is a link from
the UTFA home page.

If you have questions about the election, please write to me at chiefreturningofficer@utfa.org.

Sincerely,

Michael O’Connor
UTFA Chief Returning Officer
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